


Goodbye Gandhi 
Class!



Hello from Miss 
Levendi, Marsha, 

Mel and Sampson! 
We have missed 
you SO MUCH 

while in lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in Gandhi Class 
we did so many things and you 

all aimed high like Hetty and 
learnt a lot! Have a look at the 

pictures and see if you can spot 
yourself or a friend!













You have been a fantastic class to 
teach this year. The BEST CLASS!! 

I will miss you so much! 
Have an amazing summer and I 

look forward to seeing you around 
school in September!
You will be in Year 3! 


